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FAO:   
The Planning Dept  
Canterbury City Council  
 
I would like to object to the Brooklands Farm housing development. This number of houses cannot be catered for 
with more traffic, water, healthcare etc Also it means loss of vital farm land with its food security issues. The effect 
on the environment with loss of local wildlife and more flooding making it another strong reason to object.  
 
Please record my strong objection.  
Regards  
Shirley Kay 
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